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Big Library Read features an uplifting family drama, July 13-27 

Borrow “A Very Typical Family” as an eBook or eAudiobook for free with worldwide digital book club 

 

North Olympic Library System (NOLS) patrons can join readers around the world during Big 

Library Read, the world’s largest digital book club. From July 13-27, booklovers can access an 

eBook or eAudiobook of Sierra Godfrey’s “A Very Typical Family” with no waitlists or holds, 

and can participate in an online discussion. Visit anytime.overdrive.com or download the Libby 

app to borrow the novel. The free program only requires a NOLS library card to get started.   

In “A Very Typical Family,” Natalie Walker is the reason her older brother and sister went to 

prison over 15 years ago. She fled California shortly after that fateful night and hasn't spoken to 

anyone in her family since. Now, Natalie receives a letter from a lawyer saying her estranged 

mother has died and left the family's historic Santa Cruz house to her. The only way for Natalie 

and her siblings to inherit is for all three adult children to come back and claim it—together.  

https://biglibraryread.com/
https://biglibraryread.com/
https://anytime.overdrive.com/
https://meet.libbyapp.com/
https://meet.libbyapp.com/
https://www.nols.org/library-card/


 

 

Written with delightfully dark humor and characters you can’t help but cheer for, “A Very 

Typical Family” is an uplifting family drama that will have you reveling in the power of second 

chances. 

Big Library Read is an international reading program that connects millions of readers around 

the world with an eBook through public libraries. “A Very Typical Family” is the 31st selection 

of this program, which began in 2013 and takes place three times per year. For more 

information or assistance to get started, visit www.nols.org/biglibraryread, call 360.417.8500, or 

email discover@nols.org. 

 

 

NOLS readers can enjoy “A Very Typical Family” as an eBook or eAudiobook for free with no waiting 

during Big Library Read, July 13-27. 
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